NATO UNCLASSIFIED AND PUBLIC DISCLOSED

PO/67/583

3rd August, 1967

Dear Mr. Ambassador,

You will recall that at the meeting in Koenigswinter, Germany, on 21st July of the rapporteurs of the four Sub-groups of the Special Group on the Future Tasks of the Alliance, it was agreed that Mr. Paul-Henri Spaak should draw up an outline for the report to Ministers of the Special Group on the Future Tasks of the Alliance. This outline was intended to represent no more than a suggestion as to the way in which the reports of the four Sub-groups might be put together, since Mr. Spaak and the other rapporteurs understood that it was the prerogative of the Special Group itself to determine the content and order of the final report.

Enclosed is a copy of Mr. Spaak's outline, tegether with a translation. May I ask you to forward these enclosures to State Secretary Schuetz.

Sincerely yours,

James A. Roberts

Encls. 2

H.E. Mr. W. Grewe Permanent Representative of the Federal Republic of Germany on the North Atlantic Council PO/67/584

3rd August, 1907

Dear Mr. Ambassador,

You will recall that at the meeting in Koenigswinter, Germany, on 21st July of the rapporteurs of the four Sub-groups of the Special Group on the Future Tasks of the Alliance, it was agreed that Mr. Paul-Henri Spaak should draw up an outline for the report to Ministers of the Special Group on the Future Tasks of the Alliance. This outline was intended to represent no more than a suggestion as to the way in which the reports of the four Sub-groups might be put together, since Mr. Spaak and the other rapporteurs understood that it was the prerogative of the Special Group itself to determine the content and order of the final report.

Enclosed is a copy of Mr. Spaak's outline, together with a translation. May I ask you to forward these enclosures to Prof. Pantijn.

Sincerely yours,

James A. Roberts

Encls. 2

H.E. Mr. H.W. Boon Permanent Representative of Netherlands on the North Atlantic Council

NATO UNCLASSIFIED AND PUBLIC DISCLOSED

PO/67/585

3rd August, 1967

Dear Mr. Millard,

You will recall that at the meeting in Koenigswinter, Germany, on 21st July of the rapporteurs of the four Sub-groups of the Special Group on the Future Tasks of the Alliance, it was agreed that Mr. Paul-Henri Spaak should draw up an outline for the report to Ministers of the Special Group on the Future Tasks of the Alliance. This outline was intended to represent no more than a suggestion as to the way in which the reports of the four Sub-groups might be put together, since Mr. Spaak and the other rapporteurs understood that it was the prerogative of the Special Group itself to determine the content and order of the final report.

Enclosed is a copy of Mr. Spaak's cutline, together with a translation. May I ask you to forward these enclosures to Anbassador Watson.

Sincerely yours,

James A. Roberts

Encls. 2

Mr. G.E. Millard, C.M.G., C.V.O. Deputy Permanent Representative of United Kingdom on the North Atlantic Council

NATO UNCLASSIFIED AND PUBLIC DISCLOSED

P0/67/586

3rd August, 1967

Dear

You will recall that at the meeting in Koenigswinter, Germany, on 21st July of the rapporteurs of the four Sub-groups of the Special Group on the Future Tasks of the Alliance, it was agreed that Mr. Paul-Henri Spaak should draw up an outline for the report to Ministers of the Special Group on the Future Tasks of the Alliance. This outline was intended to represent no more than a suggestion as to the way in which the reports of the four suggestion as to the way in which the reports of the four sub-groups might be put togethers since Mr. Spaak and the other repporteurs understood that it was the prerogative of the Special Group itself to determine the content and order of the final report.

Enclosed is a copy of Mr. Spaak's outline, together with a translation. May I ask you to forward these enclosures to Mr. Kohler.

Sincerely yours,

James A. Roberts

Encls. 2

Mr. J.A. Hooper Acting Permanent Representative of the United States on the North Atlantic Council PO/67/587

le 3 Aout 1967

Cher Ami,

Je vous remercie de votre lettre n. 2122 dont j'accuse réception en l'absence du Secrétaire Général.

Puis-je vous demander de faire parvenir à M. P.H. Spaak la lettre ci-jointe, en réponse à la sienne.

Avec mes remerciements, croyez, cher Ami, à mes sentiments très cordiaux.

J.A. Roberts

Baron J. Papeians de Morchoven Représentant Permanent Suppleant au Conseil de l'Atlantique Nord